
Holy Name of Jesus School is aware of concerns people have about the Coronavirus.  The 

Faculty and Staff share your concerns.  

  

We have posted on the school website information about the Coronavirus that we have received 

from the Pennsylvania Department of Health. 

 

Currently, the Department of Health has not recommended that Holy Name of Jesus School 

implement any special measures beyond the usual suggestions to prevent the spread of the virus. 

 

Students are reminded to wash their hands with warm, soapy water frequently throughout the 

school day and to use hand sanitizer.  Clorax wipes are used on the desk tops to hinder the spread 

of germs.  The school and bathrooms are cleaned each evening. 

 

Any student who is feeling ill should stay home.  Students are to be fever free without 

medication for twenty-four hours before returning to school. If there are concerns about 

academic success because of a student missing a number of days for illness, we will work with 

the student. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

 


